
Bill with student leaders at Focus Week 2013

Evening worship at Focus Week 2013

Frances & Amy at Easter Outreach prayer tent

Luke, Jeff, Luis and Josh at mens’ small group Bible study

InterVarsity students at Chris Tomlin concert

Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from Edison State College & Florida Gulf Coast Univ.,
  

 “Well done,good and faithful servant!”-Matthew 25:21 NIV

	

This year’s InterVarsity student leaders did a commendable 
job at Edison and FGCU. We are very grateful to God and 
give Him the glory for all they were able to accomplish.

Some of this year’s semester highlights included:

FALL - Servant Evangelism Move-in Day; International  
Student Reception; See You At The Pole Prayer Rally;  
Sonburst 2012 where an Edison student came to Christ;  
Operation Christmas Child & the Thanksgiving Basket  
projects; Urbana 12; vital community building; large and 
small group Bible studies and prayer and worship groups.

SPRING - More community, prayer, Bible study and  
worship; Rose Outreach 2013; Spring Conference; Easter 
Outreach where I spoke on “The Significance of The  
Resurrection” and met an Indiana visitor at the FGCU prayer 
tent who proclaimed “So, there’s more going on at FGCU 
than just basketball!” Yes! Florida Gulf Christian University 
and Edison Spirit-led College are works in progress. Then 
there was the Chis Tomlin concert, and lastly Focus Week 
2013, where 244 students from about 30 campuses came  
together for leadership training, I delivered a talk on  
Sacrifice, and an FGCU student came to Christ.

LOOKING FORWARD - As we transition into Summer, 
our agenda includes: purchasing Bibles in Spanish, Creole, 
German, Mandarin, and Portugese for entering international 
students; a student leader spending the summer on mission 
in Spain; students stateside reading 10 books of the Bible; 
gathering new student leaders to prepare for Fall; and raising 
still-needed funds for the 2013-2014 school year.

THANKS - Thank you for your faithful and vital partnership 
in prayer and financial support as we co-labor with Jesus on 
the college campus mission fields of southwest Florida.

Your Campus Missionary,   Bill
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